

Fountains CE Primary School Grantley Ripon Telephone: 01765 620631

Email: admin'grantleyfountains.n-yorks.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs P Acheson

22nd February 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: After School Clubs

It is important for safeguarding reasons to ensure that we have accurate registers for all of our after school clubs. For this reason, we ask you to complete the attached paperwork and return to school no later than Monday 4th March to ensure your child has a place at their preferred club for the half term.

If we do not receive the request and payment by the deadline then unfortunately your child will not be given a place. We can no longer book on a week by week basis as we need to know if there is enough interest in a club for it to go ahead. If it is a paid club then regretfully we will not be able to refund any sessions missed as the school is not able to subsidise the clubs.

Thank you for your understanding.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Pam Acheson Headteacher

PACK ever.









